
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Planning and Zoning Commission on 

August 14, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., at Rice City Hall, 305 North Dallas Street, Rice, TX. 

 

The Public Hearing to be held will be to discuss the abandonment of Randall Lane, located in the Tiera 

Del Sol mobile home community. 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Rice City Council August 14, 2025, at 

6:00 pm, at the Rice City Hall, 305 North Dallas Street, Rice, TX. 

 

The Public Hearing to be held will be to discuss the abandonment of Randall Lane, located in the Tiera 

Del Sol mobile home community. 

 

All interested residents, either in support of or in opposition to the proposed abandonment of Randall 

Lane, shall have the opportunity to be heard at the Public Hearings. 

 

For any questions, please contact the Rice City Administrator at 903-326-7500 or by email at 

vfisher@ricetx.gov. 

 
 


